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We would like to welcome Freddie and his family to  

Little Dragons and hope he has lots of fun with us.  

 

 

We've enjoyed talking to you and seeing what you 

have been up to at home. So many of you have had 

fun walking, playing in the garden, baking, doing yoga 

and art work. If you are staying at home please 

continue to share these activities with us and we will 

stay in touch via phone, email, our website and Facebook page- 

Friends of Little Dragons Pre-school.  

 

 

If you are returning to Little Dragons we are looking 

forward to seeing you and hearing all your news. It will 

be exciting to explore all our toys again and we will 

also be singing, playing outside, role playing and doing 

lots of craft activities, plus lots more. We will introduce a theme 

once the children are back and settled and we have an awareness of 

their interests. We will inform you of this through our Facebook 

page and website. 
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We will be outside lots so please provide sun hats and 

apply sun cream daily. You can put their suncream in 

their bag if they stay all day.  

Please also bring your child's normal bag with a full 

change of clothes, and a pair of indoor shoes.  

Thank you! We would like to say a big thank you to 

everyone who supported our bag2school fundraising 

event last week. We raised £160 for our Pre-school! We 

will let you know what we intend to use this money for 

soon. 

 

 

Please can we ask that if you feel you need to let us 

know anything about your child before you drop them 

off that you either send us an email- before 8.30am 

or call the Pre-school phone before 9am. This may be 

that they have had a bad night's sleep or had a fall which has left a 

bruise/mark you feel we should know about etc. Equally if we feel 

you need to know anything at the end of the day we will either email 

or call you at the end of the day. 

These new procedures will help us all socially distance at the 

beginning and end of each day.  

Obviously if it is more important than this we can do our best to talk 

to you.   

 

 


